
                                                                                         
 

 

                                                                                                            
 

March 21, 2024 

Letter of Greetings  
to the   

Muslim Filipino Association of Canada (MFAC) 
 

As-Salamu Alaykum, 

I extend my warmest greeting to each one of you as we come together in celebration of Eid’l Fit’r and the 

remarkable anniversary of the Muslim Filipino Association of Canada. This auspicious occasion not only marks 

the end of Ramada, the sacred month of fasting and spiritual reflection, but also serves as a testament to the 

unwavering spirit and resilience of our community.    

It is with great pleasure that we gather to commemorate this milestone alongside the celebration of Philippine-

Canada Bilateral Relations 75th year. Through a captivating mini-exhibit entitled “A Glimpse to the Muslim-

Filipino History, Culture and Arts,” we have the opportunity to showcase the rich tapestry of our heritage, 

highlighting the diverse traditions, customs, and artistic expressions that define our identity. 

The Eid’l Fit’r celebration promises to be a vibrant mosaic of cultural exchange, unity, and gratitude. It is a 

momentous occasion that encapsulates our shared values of faith, fellowship, and inclusivity, serving as a 

powerful reminder of the strength we derive from our collective diversity. 

As we come together to break our fast and offer prayers of thanksgiving, let us also reflect on the significance of 

this milestone. It is a testament to the dedication, perseverance, and unwavering commitment of the MFAC and 

its members to foster harmony, understanding, and cooperation within our community and beyond. 

On behalf of myself and the entire community, I extend my heartfelt congratulation to the Muslim Filipino 

Association of Canada on this momentous occasion. May this Eid bring you abundant joy, prosperity, and 

blessing, and may the bonds of friendship and solidarity continue to flourish for years to come. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Salma Zahid, M.P 


